Dogs go missing after car
crashes

By Elizabeth Olveda, KTVN-TV

Two dogs have gone missing after separate car accidents over
the past couple of weeks. It serves as an unfortunate reminder
that pets should be safely secured when riding in a car.

When it comes to pets, it’s always better to be proactive
rather than reactive. Microchipping your pet is the most
important first step for ensuring their safety.

On Jan. 9 a pup went missing after a car crash on Lake Tahoe
Boulevard. South Lake Tahoe Fire Rescue says they searched the
area, but were unable to find the dog, a chihuahua in a pink
sweater.
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